
St Barnabas’ Church of England (VA) Primary School 

Newsletter Friday 20th May 2022 

Each child is uniquely created and loved by God. 

” www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Our School Christian Values are Aspiration, Love, Trust, Perseverance, Reconciliation 

and Compassion.   

This week we found out more about different Saints. 

Attendance 

We are always challenged to have the best attendance we can and 

our target this year is 97%.  Do remember that we close our gates at 

8:50am every day and we finish at 3pm.  

This Week… 

Well done to Year 2 who have started 

completing their  KS1 assessments.  Mr 

Mackinnon is so proud of their efforts … 

keep it up! 

We have sent out several ParentPay mes-

sages this week regarding events coming 

up in the future .  Please check your 

ParentPay messages regularly to keep up 

to date! 

As mentioned in a previous  newsletter, 

our Sports Days are on 29th and 30th 

June.  I am pleased to say that KS2 will be 

on 29th and KS1 on 30th.  Exact timings 

have been sent out via ParentPay. 

We wish the children going to Young 

Voices on Monday the best of luck. 

St Barnabas Garden Launch Party 

We are holding a launch party on Friday 10th June from 4-6pm.  

Please see your ParentPay email for more information. 

http://www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk


Keeping in contact 

If you would like to contact your child’s class teacher here are the class email addresses.  If it is an urgent 

matter please contact the School office. 

Acorn: acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk   Willow: willow@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Beech: beech@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk   Maple: maple@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Chestnut: chestnut@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk  Lilac: lilac@st-st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Oak: oak@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Reminders 

Please remember we are a nut free school.  

 

Earrings should be studs or not in children’s ears especially on PE days. 

 

No bracelets or necklaces. 

 

Please can all children bring in a water bottle everyday 

Have a lovely weekend and hopefully it is not too wet! 

 

Best wishes 

Moira Duncombe                        @StBarnabasSchoolTW 

Friday Worship 

On a Friday our worship is all about celebration.  We share our stars 

of the week, children who are in our Golden books for showing our 

School Values, team points and any other celebrations from our School 

community.   

Well done to the following for being our Stars this week: Esme,      

Debbie, Kelliana, Jayden, Aaron, Myla, Zaiel, Evie (Yr 4), Nusrat, Ruben, Jessie-Leigh, 

Albie, Freya F and Lissy. 

Team points winners were Disciples. 

PE kits should be in School everyday but especially on: 

Acorn Class: Monday and Wednesday    Willow Class: Wednesday and Thursday 

Beech Class: Wednesday and Thursday    Maple Class: Thursday and Friday 

Chestnut Class: Monday       Lilac Class: Wednesday and Thursday 

Oak: Monday  


